
Good AM~  

 

In light of our fair state being given another Congressional District and the adjustments that will bring, 

Please bear in mind these following : 

• Make sure that no district is drawn for the purposes of favoring any political 
party or Incumbent or diluting the voting strength of any language or ethnic 
minority group. 

• Keep counties and cities whole. 
• Preserve communities of common interests. 
• Ensure that populations for each district be  closely matched. 
• Avoid crossing geographic or political boundaries and maintain transportation 

links. 
Thank you so, 

 

Reese and Judy Mayo 

9797 SE 36th Ave 

Milwaukie, OR 97222 

503.720.1947 

 


